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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS, BUILDERS, 
AND DEVELOPERS 

 
Any CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY resulting in a land disturbance of one 
acre or more that has the potential to discharge stormwater into the City of 
Coeur d’Alene’s stormwater collection system or any other “Waters of the 
United States” MUST BE PERMITTED BY THE IDAHO DEPARTMENT 
OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY (IDEQ). This includes direct or 
indirect discharges to Lake Coeur d’Alene, Spokane River, Fernan Lake, 
French Gulch, Nettleton Gulch, and Fernan Creek. 

 
The City’s stormwater ordinance located at: 
https://codelibrary.amlegal.com/codes/coeurdaleneid/latest/coeurdalene_id/0-0-0-6782 
 
The City’s approved stormwater Best Management Practices (BMPs) are 
located at: https://www.cdaid.org/1089/departments/streets/engineering/engineering-
standard-drawings 
 
For complete details of eligibility and filing requirements pertaining to the 
IDEQ general permit for stormwater discharges from construction activities, 
please visit: https://www.deq.idaho.gov/permits/water-quality-permits-
certifications/storm-water-permits/ 

 

For any questions related to this notice, please contact a representative from 
our Streets & Engineering Department at (208)769-2235. 
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